
 
 
 
 
 

INFORMING ABOUT A DONATION BY THE  
„HUAWEI TECHNOLOGIES“ FROM CHINA 

 
 

 
 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
 
We inform you that the “Huawei Technologies” company from China signed the agreement 
with the University of Sarajevo on donating funds to the “Suada Dilberović” Trust. It is about 
the sum of 80.000,00 KM (eightythousandofconvertiblemarks). The payment is related to 
four academic years from 2010 to 2014, while individual amounts per year are 20.000 KM 
(twentythousandofconvertiblemarks) and 1.000 KM (aonethousandofconvertiblemarks) per 
student. 
 
 
 
Yours respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
           R e c t o r  
 
____________________ 
Prof. Dr. Faruk Čaklovica 
 
 


